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What is happening at RTMC? 

 

What is happening at RTMC? 

Members are aware that the PSA participated in the stakeholder engagement including the employer, the 

South African Police Service, the South African Local Government Association, the Department of 

Transport, Metro Police Departments, and other trade unions. The purpose of the engagement was to 

apprise parties pertaining to progress made on the implementation of the National Road Traffic Law 

Enforcement Committee and to map the way forward. In the same meeting, the employer committed to 

circulating the draft Terms of Reference to set out rules of engagement amongst parties. This document 

was received by the PSA on 25 November 2024 and is shared with the members for consideration and 

submission of inputs. Inputs must be submitted to Aubrey.mabotsa@psa.co.za on or before 7 December 

2024.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can vit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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